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Agenda item 5 
 
Voting recommendation by the Supervisory Board 
 
On the basis of the Audit Committee’s recommendation, the Supervisory Board 

decided to propose to the Annual General Meeting to appoint Deloitte Audit 

Wirtschaftsprüfung GmbH, Vienna, as auditor of the annual financial statements and 

the consolidated financial statements for financial year 2022. 

 


